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COVID-19 Recovery 
(Fast-track Consenting) Act 2020 

Dominion Road Mixed-use Development resource consent 
application (the application) 

M-5 Minute of the Dominion Road Mixed-use Development Expert 
Consenting Panel – 24 June 2021 

 

Applicants response to comments on the application  

1. On 18 June 2021, the Panel issued Minute 4 outlining a request for further information from the 

applicants and commissioning independent reports on urban design, traffic and transportation and 

noise and vibration. 

2. Minute 4 referred to the applicants response to comments on the application being due by 

Wednesday 21 June 2021.  This should have read Wednesday 23 June 2021. 

3. On 23 June 2021, the applicants provided a response to comments received on the application.  

The applicants response is available on the EPA website here: https://www.epa.govt.nz/fast-track-

consenting/referred-projects/dominion-road-mixed-use-development/comments-from-invited-

parties/ 
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Chairperson 
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